
Another academic year is done!   And it was successful 
for seniors Trevor Gruetzner, (below, left) Carlton 
Peterson (below, right) and Cassandra Birnbaum (right, 
performing her Oboe Senior Recital). Trevor will be 

working as a CPA for 
a firm in Dallas.  
Carlton heads to SMU 
for Master's Degree 
work.  And Cassie will 
prep for Medical 
School.  Congrats!!   

ULC continues to be a sanctuary for 
students as a place of faith growth in 

worship and Bible study, and for 
studying and fellowship.   

Here we are (above, right) enjoying a walk along Ladybird Lake in 
downtown Austin.  And (above, left) our annual Easter egg hunt!  

This summer finds our students in some really exciting internships, 
traveling, and getting some classes knocked out.  God is very much alive at 
the University of Texas and in our little congregation!  
If you know of any future ‘Horns coming to Austin, please let us know so we 
can get in touch with them and give them the opportunity to grow in their 
faith with us while they are students at UT. 

University Lutheran Church   
2100 San Antonio, Suite 110   Austin, TX  78705      

www.ulcaustin.com  
Pastor Richard Mittwede             512-461-3425    Richard@ulcaustin.com  
Marcia Mittwede, ISM Director  512-660-8440    marcia@ulcaustin.com  

June, 2022      

http://www.ulcaustin.com
mailto:Richard@ulcaustin.com
mailto:marcia@ulcaustin.com
mailto:no_reply@apple.com
http://www.ulcaustin.com
mailto:Richard@ulcaustin.com
mailto:marcia@ulcaustin.com
mailto:no_reply@apple.com


Our International Student 
Ministry experienced a 
great semester too.   We 
served over 70 students 
in English classes and 
Bible studies in a hybrid 
of in-person and online 
opportunities. Students 
came from China, Japan, 
S. Korea, Mexico, Russia, 
Iran, Chile, Peru, 
Hungary, India, Taiwan, 
Guatemala, Turkey, 
Singapore and Belarus. 
   

And we had some fun and fellowship!  We had an Easter egg hunt before 
one of our classes, - a first-time experience for some! (Picture above) 

Thanks to a grant from ISM, Inc., the LCMS national International Student 
Ministry organization, we were also able to provide a fun night out at a 
Chinese restaurant for some of our students this semester.  Pastor Richard 
spoke about the Reason for the hope within us and students were able to 
bring along some family members so we could meet them as well.    

We so appreciate your prayers, encouragement, and financial support which help 
make possible all of this ministry for the sake of Jesus’ Kingdom.  Thank you!!  
To donate: see enclosed envelope or online:  www.ulcaustin.com/donate    
Thrivent members can also designate funds to University Lutheran Church, 
Austin, TX.    

Your fellow servants for the Gospel,                

Pastor Richard & Marcia Mittwede
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